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Greetings from Canaan Acres in Louisville, Ohio. We've been doing ROAM projects a little
different these days because of COVID-19. Camp directors, Fred and Karen Magnus, are
grateful for the extra help.

As soon as we arrived, we helped resolve a water main break, but our main project was working
on rental houses that needed some TLC. The income from these homes help with camp
expenses. The camp has beautiful trees, but also some that need to come down. Unfortunately,
some beat Fred to that, landing on the house we were working on. Also, | got to paint over the
red cabinets in the kitchen with a warm cream and green.

There is nothing more rewarding to Ron and me than to use our gifts and talents to bring glory
to God, knowing it matters for eternity. We are truly blessed when we hear of people being
saved, relationships restored, and growing faith in relationship with God!

Fred shared that they have overseen this camp for 15 years and it has been over 3 years since
anyone has come to help thru ROAM or any other lay ministries. Please don’t let this ministry be
a well-kept secret, share whenever and however God opens the doors for you. Adventure
awaits, where is God sending you?



